
From: FERGAS
To: Carlos CASTANEDA
Cc: Philippe DESORME
Subject: April 1 Semi-Annual Report for Air Flow North America, DOE/FE Docket No. 14-206-LNG
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 2:53:00 PM

Dear Mr. Castaneda:
 
I am sending this e-mail as a reminder that the semi-annual report for Air Flow North America, in
Docket No. 14-206-LNG/Order No. 3753 was due on April 1, 2021.  Submission of the semi-annual
report is required in order to maintain your long-term authorization of LNG exports.
 
Ordering Paragraph I on page 32 of DOE/FE Order No. 3753 states:
 

Air Flow shall file with the Office of Regulation and International Engagement, Division of
Natural Gas Regulation, on a semi-annual basis, written reports identifying the date the
exports authorized by this Order are expected to commence, and the status of the long-term
contracts associated with the long-term export of LNG and any related long-term supply
contracts.

 
Please submit your semi-annual report by April 15, 2021.  The report may be submitted through the
DOE Import/Export Authorization Portal for Natural Gas or emailed to:  fergas@hq.doe.gov.
 
If you have any questions concerning the report, please contact me by e-mail at
peri.ulrey@hq.doe.gov or at 240-751-3893.  If you have any questions about or issues with the
fergas@hq.doe.gov inbox, please contact Natalie Wood at Natalie.wood@hq.doe.gov.
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Peri Ulrey
Office of Oil and Natural Gas
U.S. Department of Energy
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